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The issue of the buffer zone of the Rila National Park not being part of the proposed Natura 2000 network in Bulgaria raised by the Honourable Members has already been brought to the attention of the Commission by several concerned citizens.

The technical analyses of the proposed Sites of Community Importance under the Habitats Directive
 are ongoing. If for certain Annex I habitat types and Annex II species of the above Directive these analyses will show an insufficient level coverage in the currently proposed network, the Commission will ask Bulgaria to supplement its proposal, which, depending on the results of the analyses, could possibly comprise inclusion of the buffer zone of the Rila National Park.

� 	Council Directive 92/43/EEC of 21 May 1992 on the conservation of natural habitats and of wild fauna and flora, OJ L 206, 22.7.1992.









